Important Update
“Provision of Marine Seismic Capabilities to the U.S. Research Community”
(NSF 17-563)

The Division of Ocean Sciences (OCE) of the National Science Foundation recently issued NSF 17-
563, which is a solicitation entitled “Provision of Marine Seismic Capabilities to the U.S. Research
Community.” The following information does not modify the solicitation.

One or more commercial entities have expressed an interest in potential collaboration with an
entity eligible for award under the solicitation (such eligibility as specified in the solicitation; i.e.,
academic or other non-profit institutions or organizations).

An eligible entity interested in contacting one or more commercial entities may contact me either
by telephone or email (as detailed below) to obtain a point of contact. Additional commercial
entities may also contact me with a request to share their information. Such information would
only be provided to eligible entities if requested.

Importantly, NSF does not imply endorsement of any entities or specific approaches in
connection with this information.

Regards,

Rick Murray

Director, Division of Ocean Sciences
NSF

rwmurray@nsf.gov; 703-292-7240




